
 

 

 

 

Just the Facts 

Upcoming Dates:                     May 31, 2024 

Date Event Details 

6/3/24 4th Grade Field 
Trip 

Museum of Jewish Heritage, New York 

6/4/24 Wacky Water 
Day 

Lower School Students – Grades 1 – 5 

Refreshments for all students provided by a Snow Cone 
Truck organized by our generous Parents’ Association 

 

6/5/24 Art Reception Swartley Gallery – 8:00 a.m.-9:30 a.m.  
Lower School Parents Grades 1-5 Invited to Drop-In   

 
6/7/24 5th Grade 

Moving Up 
Ceremony 

 

 
Leggett Field – 9:00 a.m. – 5th Grade Families Invited 
Lower School Students (Preschool-4th) will be sitting in the 
audience with their classes 

 
6/7/24 

 
Last Day of 
Classes 

 
Early dismissal for all students: 
Preschool - 1:00 p.m. 
Kindergarten - 1:15 p.m. 
Grades 1-4 - 1:30 p.m. 
Grade 5 – Dismissed After Moving Up Ceremony 
Buses depart  - 1:40 p.m. 

 
Wacky Water Games Day 
Our Wacky Water Games will be on Tuesday, June 4 (severe weather date-Wednesday, June 5). We will 
be doing a few cooperative challenges and relays involving water, which means that we will be getting 
very WET. Please help your child be prepared by providing a change of clothes or have your child bring 
in a bathing suit and t-shirt to cover up and a towel to dry off. Please feel free to include any sun 
protection items (hat, sunglasses, sunscreen [label with child's name]).  Refreshments for all students 
will be provided by a Snow Cone Truck organized by our generous Parents’ Association. 



 

 

 
Please feel free to contact Mrs. Franco (franck@d-e.org) with any questions or concerns. Thanks for 
your help and support in making this fun day a success. 

LS ART RECEPTION 
Swartely Gallery Series Presents The Lower School Art Reception any time between 8:00 a.m.-9:30 a.m. 
on Wednesday, June 5.  There will be coffee, tea and great conversations about the D-E and ME exhibit 
showcasing our young artists self-portraits.  Parents are welcome to drop-in at Swartley. 

END OF YEAR ITEMS 
Please send shopping bags to school to help your student bring home end-of-year items and locker 
contents. 
 
Please also check around your house for all library books and return them to school.  If your child can’t 
find a library book, please email Ms. Marthe at salomm@d-e.org.   
 
 


